Conference for Food Protection
Open Meeting Policy

PURPOSE

This policy has been developed by the Executive Board to encourage attendance at Conference for Food
Protection Executive Board Meetings.

POLICY

* All Conference for Food Protection Meetings Executive Board Meetings shall be open to all members
and member's visitors.

* Non-Board attendees are required to identify themselves by name and affiliation.

* The Board reserves the right to go into Executive Session by majority vote thereby excluding non-
voting and non-ex-officio members.
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